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21/03/2023  15:20:112023/0307/P OBJ Eve Loulloupis As the owner of the first floor flat at 33 Downside Crescent, I strongly disagree with a home office being added 

to this garden. As it stands, the ground floor owners were granted planning permission to erect a large 

extension which spans the width of the building (currently being built), which obstructs our view of any 

remaining greenery and allows less light into our property. We can post photographic evidence of this. The 

construction currently being undertaken, has significantly changed the perspective from our master bedroom 

and second bedroom windows, with the possibility of it being build up too high. 

All we can see now is the ground floor extension roof and not much of the remaining garden.  We strongly 

object to any further building being put in the garden. We also feel that the drawings they have submitted are 

not to scale and show the garden to be larger than it actually is. If this garden building is allowed to go ahead, 

the reality is that there will be very little garden left (a patch of grass in the corner). Could you urgently 

organise an inspection of the property to appropriately assess the situation?
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